OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 9



I.O.C.

Date:

May 4, 2000

To:

John F. Hagen, District Deputy Director

From:

Richard D. Chaffin, Traffic Management Analyst

Subject:

Intersection of U.S. 50 & S.R. 134 in Highland County

On May 3, 2000 our DSRT team met and one of the locations we discussed was the above referenced intersection. The team has decided to have Woolpert to look at this intersection further to give us a feasible recommendation which addresses cost, environmental, and right of way impacts. By this memo we are submitting this recommendation to you for approval before we proceed.

See the attached minutes from our meeting. This location is discussed on page two of the minutes.

Please advise.

RDC RDC

Enclosure

c: L. Hill, V. Wilson, T. Evans, G. Baird, file